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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

 

Please protect the Bob Marshall Wilderness.   We are now in a critical, urgent time for saving what  wilderness

we have left.   The good news is that we still have wilderness like this one to protect !  And, unlike many countries

in the world, we have the resources to do it -- and skilled professionals who have made it their life's work.

 

So, please, don't renew existing outfitter permits in a secretive and potentially destructive way.  Please review all

permits carefully -- and in full public view. Please put preserving the wilderness first.  These lands belong to all of

us -- and they are such a treasure.  

 

With gratitude for your work,

Milada Anna Vachudova

 


